
[Your Name]  

[Your Address]  

[City, State, ZIP Code]  

[Email Address]  

[Phone Number]  

[Date]  

[Recipient's Name]  

[Title]  

[Election Commission Name]  

[Commission Address]  

[City, State, ZIP Code]  

Dear [Recipient's Name],  

Subject: Denial of [specific request or application]  

I hope this letter finds you well. I am writing to formally respond to 

the recent denial of my [specific request or application, e.g., voter 

registration, candidacy application] that I submitted on [submission 

date].  

[Briefly explain your understanding of the denial, including any specific 

reasons provided by the election commission.]  

I respectfully request a reconsideration of my application based on 

[reason for reconsideration or additional information that may support 

your request].  

Please find attached [any supporting documents, if applicable]. I 

appreciate your attention to this matter and look forward to your prompt 

response.  

Thank you for your time.  

Sincerely,  

[Your Signature (if sending a hard copy)]  

[Your Printed Name] 


